
 
The National Cattlemen’s Beef Association is looking for public policy interns for 2012 from May 29 to 
Aug 17 in Washington DC.  Applicants should be a junior, senior, or grad student.  For more information 
or to apply go to:  www.beefusa.org/howtoapply.aspx 
 

http://www.beefusa.org/howtoapply.aspx

